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Dear Friend of the Community,

On behalf of St. Joan of Arc School (SJA) and the Home & School Association, I would like to inform you 
of our upcoming fundraising event, Derby Night on Saturday, April 6, 2019. St. Joan of Arc is a STEM 
(Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics) school in the Archdiocese of Baltimore, located in 
Aberdeen. Our school is a faith community of educators, learners and families using God's gifts to 
develop 21st century skills of innovation, collaboration, problem-solving and reasoning to enrich society. 

I hope that you will consider the following sponsorship levels:

Race Sponsorship - $500

As a race sponsor you will be able to name one race and horse. You will receive the following for your 
sponsorship:

• A full page ad in the event program
• Two complimentary tickets to the event (valued at $100)
• The opportunity to showcase your company at the take away table
• Verbal announcement of sponsorship during the event
• Advertisement on the school website and in the school’s business directory
• Acknowledgement of your support shared with over 1,200 SJA families and parishioners 

Horse Sponsorship - $100

As a horse sponsor you will be able to name a horse and you will receive the following for your 
sponsorship:

• Verbal announcement of sponsorship during the event 
• Advertisement on the school website and inclusion in the school’s business directory
• Acknowledgement of your support shared with over 1,200 SJA families and parishioners

Donations (merchandise or gift card donations)

• As a donor you will be recognized in the official 2019 Derby Night program.

For sponsorships, please make check payable to: St. Joan of Arc HSA, 230 S. Law Street, Aberdeen, 
MD 21001. Donations can be mailed (Attn: Derby Night) or hand delivered. For your convenience, we can 
also schedule a time for me to pickup the item. Our organization’s tax exempt number is 52-0591417. 

If you are sponsoring a race, please include the name of your race and your horse on the memo line of 
your check. If you are sponsoring a horse, please include the horse name on the memo line of your 
check. 

St. Joan of Arc School 
230 South Law Street
Aberdeen, MD 21001

If you are interested, please call me at (410) 688-3366 or email hutchdorsey@gmail.com.
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We estimate that approximately 200-300 family and friends of SJA that reside in Harford and Cecil 
counties will attend our event — it will be a great opportunity to promote your business. Your generous 
contribution will be recognized on the SJA website and in various event collateral.

The proceeds from this year’s fundraising event will go towards replacing classroom furniture with 
updated, flexible seating options recommended for STEM programs.

On behalf of the students, parents and faculty at St. Joan of Arc School, we thank you!

Sincerely,

 
Mrs. Lauren Dorsey Mrs. Sandy Magness 
Derby Night Chair Derby Night Co-Chair 

Home & School Association  
St. Joan of Arc School


